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	Dear Zdenek,

join us at next Europa cup in AUSTRIA.
Once again the Yachtclub Breitenbrunn invites all Laser sailors to compete at the Europacup 2013 from 13. - 15.09.2013 in Austria. 
Lake Neusiedl lies in the easternmost province of Austria. This region around the steppe lake, with over 2 000 hours of sunshine annually, is one of the most popular holiday areas in Austria. Sport, culture, nature, wine or fine food – the UNESCO World Heritage area of Lake Neusiedl has all the right ingredients for a perfect holiday.
As many of you already know, winds can be tricky at lake neusiedl - so we are looking forward to challenging and interesting competitions!
Although we never trust the forecast - here is the link: http://www.windfinder.com/forecast/lake_neusiedl_breitenbrunn

 HYPERLINK "http://www.windfinder.com/forecast/lake_neusiedl_breitenbrunn" \t "_blank"  
We are looking forward to welcoming many of you soon!
First Laser 4.7 Women's Championship

[image: image1]At the European Annual General Meeting 2012, a new championship was approved for women 18 years and over.
The championship will be sailed at the same time as the European Laser Radial Women.
The first event will be held 2013, and is assigned to Italy. It will be sailed during an Itaian national event from September 20th to 22nd. There will be a separate start.
The venue is Campione del Garda, at Garda Lake in a new logistic base where you can find all facilities. See Univela website. The event will be organized in cooperation with the Gargnano Sailing Club and Campione Vela Club. 
Here you can find the Notice Of Race.
Entries will open August 20 and remain open till September 15th. The application must be made from the Eurilca website. ENTRIES ON LINE. 




